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April ZOOM MEETING
Canceled

Six Fort Lauderdale Quotarians gathered for the first
time in over two years. It was a wonderful reunion
lunch at Seawatch on Saturday, March 26th. In fact, it
was so much fun, we’re going to have lunch together
again on April 30th -- this time at J-Mark’s to avoid air
show traffic. You are invited. Please join us.

Next Social

Saturday
April 30, 2022

Noon
J-Mark’s 

Fashion Square
Pompano Beach

We’re together again!
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Sue & Emily

Carol & Carole

Elizabeth

At our next social we will each bring $5. We will have a drawing just before we leave
and the person whose name or highest number is drawn will have a free lunch. Any
extra will go to Service. We also said we would try to bring a friend and invite the girls
who resigned recently to join us as well. Their membership has been paid through
June. Maybe things are better for them now.

We hope to see you in person April 30th!

Happy Birthday!


